
 
 

 
EUROPAC INCREASES THE PRICE OF 

KRAFTLINER PAPER BY €60 PER 
TONNE 

 
 
 

Madrid, 07TH February 2012.- Europac Group (Papeles y Cartones de Europa, 
SA) has announced a price increase on kraft paper €60 per tonne from 1st 
March. The measure, that will be implemented in all markets, has been taken in 
response to rising raw material costs during the last quarter of 2011 and falling 
European stocks of this product. 
 
As it happened with the recycled paper rise announced in late January, Enrique 
Isidro, Europac CEO, notes that "the increase of the sales price will recover 
kraft paper product margin, which had fallen in the last quarter of 2011 due to 
the degradation of market conditions”. 
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